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Dear Parents/Carers, 

                             Hope you all enjoyed the summer break, we 

would like to welcome all our new children to our club also 

Squirrels that have been with us before, all have settled in well and 

are enjoying all the Activities and having Fun at Squirrels. 

We have recently acquired a TV and Play Station 2 which is being 

enjoyed by all all the children. 

We are hoping to run a Holiday Club for the October Half Term 

but this will only run if we get supported, please contact Pauline or 

Lisa if this is needed, a decision will be made at a later date, we 

will keep all informed. 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank everyone that has 

supported Squirrels since we started at St Mary’s, we are now in 

our second year at Squirrels and our numbers have increased.  

 

                                       Thank You 

                                   Pauline and Lisa 

 

 

Family Information Service     0800 731 1518 

E;familyinfo@oldham.gov.uk 

 

Child Tax Credits                     0845 300 3900 or 0345 300 3900 

 

 
Squirrels Childcare Ltd 


